Nazareth ISD BOE
Special Training Meeting
November 6, 2019

The meeting was called to order by President Mitchell Brockman at 6:05 pm. Other members
present were Vice President Mac Annen, Secretary Marty Gerber, Alan Birkenfeld, Jennifer
Heiman, Keith Hoelting and Jenny Schulte. Also present was Superintendent Dr. Kara Sue
Garlitz and Troy Seagler from Region 16.

The Team of Eight self-evaluation was completed and the data will be tabulated at Region 16
and returned to Dr. Garlitz for the next regular meeting.

The teambuilding training session on Laying a Foundation for a New Superintendent was
presented by Mr. Seagler including information about the roles of the BOE and the
superintendent, as well as setting expectations.

Mr. Seagler also discussed upcoming training sessions and the training requirements for each
board member.

Keith made a motion and Mac seconded it to adjourn. The motion passed unanimously. The meeting
adjourned at 8:19 p.m.
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